
Dear parents / carers 

We are fast approaching our fantastic trip to Northumberland.  Thank you to those parents who 

have sent back their food choices. If not, please do so before Wednesday next week.  

To help with organisation, we are providing a kit list – they won’t need much, it’s only one night! To 

keep it simple, they will need to be wearing one set of clothes and the others are spares ‘in case’. 

Clothes Toothbrush and toothpaste 
A waterproof coat Facecloth and towel 

Sturdy trainers Water bottle 

A spare pair of shoes – suitable for walking 
outdoors in case one pair gets wet – check 
forecast  

Small rucksack – to carry day kit eg hat, 
suncream, pencil, activity sheets, water bottle 

Socks – one on and one fresh pair Reading book 

Underwear – 2 pairs (just in case!) Maximum of £10 for the shop 

T-shirt A hat for sun protection 

Fleece  

Shorts and/or trackies  

Nightwear – pyjamas  

They must not bring electronic toys of any kind or phones.   

Packed lunch for the day of departure.  Please consider the likelihood of spillages/bursts – eg 

yoghurts!  No fizzy/energy drinks. If you would like to order a school packed lunch, please do so 

before 21st May. 

All prescribed medications to be labelled clearly with your child’s name. Please collect a medical 

form from the school office beforehand. All medications & forms to be handed to Mrs Dent on the 

day of departure. Travel sick tablets please for any susceptible children and a labelled one for the 

return journey. 

All the adults will have their phones and will be contactable if necessary.  We will let you know that 

we have arrived safely. On Thursday 19th we hope to arrive back by 5.15pm this is obviously 

determined by the traffic, we will keep school and parents informed of our timings. 


